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Statement 
 
 

I have been the member of the FAES since in 2008 serving to fulfill the McGill missions of research and teaching. 

Having been the Chair of Animal Science and the user of the farm, I have been keenly aware of the issues of 

Mac campus and have contributed to the development of potential solutions. The faculty needs a leader who 

has strong background in agriculture and appreciation for the Quebec agri-environmental sectors. With my 

strong administrative and committee experiences I can identify the most suitable candidate for the Dean of 

FAES. 
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